Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, September 29th!

Our own Deputy Brown was selected as Michigan's School Resource Officer of the year.
What an honor for Deputy Brown and representing Comstock Park. Next time you see
Deputy Brown in the building, please congratulate her on this proud moment and all her
hard work she does at Comstock Park.

Students, a reminder that coats and hats must be kept inside your locker during the
school day. Coats are not to be worn in the classroom.

Today is our special PBIS Movie day! Students, please know that no candy, food, or
drinks are allowed during the movie.

And the gym is open today if you'd like to use a PROS pass for advisory gym time.
Teachers, please have your students who would like to use a PROS pass for the gym
line up at your door and check their PROS passes. They may head to the gym after
announcements.

Students, a reminder that slippers are not shoes and should not be worn to school.
Please keep your slippers at home, and wear regular shoes on your feet to school. If
you wear slippers in the future, you will be dress coded.

The month of October is pizza month here at Mill Creek! Every day there will be multiple
different pizza options for lunch! Enjoy!

Lunch Choices for Monday are: pepperoni pizza, cheese pizza, BBQ Chicken pizza, spicy
chicken sandwich, pierogies with cheese sauce, torta de pollo, macaroni and cheese,

satsuma cobb salad, chicken cajun wrap, strawberry parfait with granola

Thank you and let's make tomorrow even better!



